GOLDEN SQUARE KINDERGARTEN INC.

Incorporation No. A0028630C 45 PANTON ST. GOLDEN SQUARE PHONE –54437668 golden.square.kin@kindergarten.vic.gov.au



Dear Families of Golden Square Kindergarten

We have been informed that we have a confirmed positive case of Covid19 at our centre in Group.

Therefore we strongly recommend that all Staff and children enter into a period of isolation immediately. If symptoms develop we recommend a Covid19 test is sought. Our emergency Covid19 plan which has been approved by Golden Square Kindergarten Committee of Management is attached below.

We will communicate with our Kindergarten Community as we gain more information, so please keep an eye on your emails. We have had this discussion with the Golden Square Committee of Management and our plan is that we will shut the kinder and complete a deep clean. Then we will await advice from the Department of Education's Early Childhood Education and Care Covid19 hotline and the Department of Health.

We ask that we all remain calm at this time and act responsibility. Please also respect the privacy of the family.

Regards Golden Square Kindergarten Committee of Management

Covid19 Plan: Positive Case

- 1. Receiving verification of a Positive Covid19 Case from a Parent of a child or an Educator at our Centre.
- You will receive a text message from Golden Square Kindergarten. You may receive multiple texts depending on whether your child is currently at kinder or due to arrive at kinder. They will be: -A positive Case of Covid19 has been identified. The kindergarten is closing till further notice -Pick up your child as soon as possible -Do not bring your child to kinder
- 3. The Centre will follow the latest Early Childhood Education and Care Covid19 Advice